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September 2, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

As the Brookhaven National Laboratory (BNL) supervisor of Massachusetts Institute of Technology (MIT) graduate student Siarhei Vaurynovich, I am very familiar with his work and activities at BNL.  I can certify that this work involves basic physics research and does not have any relation to any kind of weapon creation or development, and that he does not have any access to controlled or export-restricted materials (radioactive, biologically, chemically or otherwise hazardous).  Last year, while applying for a U.S. visa and to gain access to the BNL site, Siarhei underwent a security check including getting an IA-473 certification.  Siarhei has important work responsibilities on the Phobos experiment, run by an international collaboration at BNL.  I hope that he will be able to get a new US visa by the beginning of the calibration run which is scheduled for the beginning of October 2004. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me for any additional information.

For any additional information you can contact me at: Mark Baker Brookhaven National Laboratory Bldg. 555 P.O. Box 5000 Upton, NY 11973-5000 United States of America Voice: (631) 344-4382 Fax: (631) 344-5815 E-mail: mark.baker@bnl.gov 


Sincerely yours,


Dr. Mark D. Baker


Group Leader, BNL-PHOBOS Group 
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